
Attendance Last Week: 147 

A Church With Heart 

The Week Ahead: 

Sunday, September 3, 2017  

Men’s Prayer Breakfast 8:30am 

Bible Classes 9:30am   

Worship Assembly 10:30am 

Evening Worship 5:00pm 

 

Tuesday, September 5, 2017 

Ladies Class Annual Brunch 10:00am 

Ladies Lunch & Learn 12:45  

 

Wednesday, September 6, 2017 

Fellowship Meal 6:00pm 

**Pizza** 

Bible Class 6:45pm 

 

Sunday, September 10, 2017   

Bible Classes 9:30am   

Worship Assembly 10:30am 

 Evening Worship 5:00pm 

 

This Weeks Prayer Requests: 
~Ruble Yopp, Anna Hart’s brother who has recently been diagnosed with bladder cancer, underwent surgery on Thursday.  
He will have to return in a couple of weeks to see if the remainder of the tumor can be removed. 
~Our deepest sympathies to Dan Talbott with the recent passing of his wife, Eugenia. 
~Dan Talbott has been diagnosed with kidney failure and is undergoing testing. 
~Kay Stone, Billy & Loreda’s daughter, was finally able to go home from the hospital and is slowly progressing.  

Our Loved Ones Who Need Our Continued Prayers: 
*Judy Bloomer, Sally Allen’s friend *Ervin Dreyer, Karen Hibbitts’ father, *Norma Emerson  *Patsy Flowers, Jane Goodwin’s friend 
*David Goodwin, Jane Goodwin’s brother *Debra Guye, Corrinne Wolfe’s sister *Roger Hart, Anna Hart’s son  
*Samantha Hart, Anna Hart’s granddaughter  *Lendy Henry, Tracey Sepulvado’s aunt *Lynn Kuykendall, Norma Emerson’s daughter 
*Larry & Sally Massey  *Judy Maxwell, Jane Goodwin’s niece *Rocky Maxwell, Jane Goodwin’s nephew *June Ray *Mary Turner  
*Rita & Cathy Wood 

 
Order of Service:  

 
Video 

 
Prayer/Special Contribution…..Sard McClendon 

 
We Bow Down…..Song #577 

 
Seek Ye First…..Song #555 

 
Alas! and Did My Savior Bleed?.....Song #324 

 
 Lord’s Supper 

 
Offering 

 
A Shield About Me…..Song #NIB 

(Children ages 2-2nd Grade will be dismissed 
 for Treasure Seekers and meet in the Library) 

 
Sermon - Eric Cupp 

‘No Broken Promises’ 
 

Video 
 

Closing Prayer - Ray Fulenwider 
 
 

September 3, 2017 

A Church With Heart 
Contribution: 8/27 - $4069.23            

   

Minister: Dr. Eric Cupp 
 
Associate Minister: Ray Fulenwider 
 
Secretary: Andie Bayless 

Shepherds: Ray Fulenwider  
Brent Hibbitts 
John Holveck 

Mike Moehlman 
      

1627 N. Hwy 67, Midlothian, TX 76065     *     972.775.3026     *     ccmidlothian@gmail.com     *     churchofchristmidlothian.org 



Wednesdayõs  
Menu: 

Pizza 

Main Dish provided by:  
 Karen Hibbitts 

 
Desserts provided by: 

Lestie Inman, Lynda Holveck, 
Joyce Vaughn 

 
Members: $4-Adults, $3-Children  

If you are visiting with us,  
we are so glad youõre here! 

Please fill out a visitor card and place it 
in the collection plate so that we will 

have a record of your attendance.  

Lordôs Table -  September  

Mike Inman  Ed Wilson  Don Vaughn 

Scott Spaulding  Tom Stockdell  Bryan Bayless 

Kevin Jennings  Jim Grigsby 

 

September 3rd 

Opening Prayer: Sard McClendon                Nursery: Kerri Albert 

Song Leading: Freddie Butlar 

 

September 10th   

Opening Prayer: Dan Bryant               Nursery: Darlene Arrington 

Song Leading: Bryce Stewart 

 

**If you are unable to serve during worship, please see Mark Driggers 
 

Treasure Seekers      

September 3rd -  Lestie Inman 

September 10th -  Andie Bayless 

3-Kerri Albert  
4-Kimberly Wiemers 
4-Madison Moehlman  
5-Veronica Estrada 
5-Jane Milner  
6-Danny Campbell 
6-Jan Barksdale  
6-Mike Moehlman 
7-Peggy Pirkle  
7-Cecelia Stockdell 
8-Joyce Vaughn 
9-Parker Cupp 

If you have a special prayer request, we would 
love to pray for/with you.  Please make sure to 
fill out a prayer card located on the back of the 
pew in front of you.  Prayer cards may be then 

be dropped in the offering plate.  
Thank you to all who showed up last week at 
Vitovsky Elementary ready to read!   
One little, important detail was initially left 
out.  If you would like to volunteer in any 
way for MISD, you must have a fill out and 
submit a background check.  So, if you 
would like to mentor at Vitovsky Elementary, 
please make sure and pick up the forms in 
the office so we can get those filled out.  
Reading mentors are still very much needed 
on Tuesdays and Fridays, 9:00 -10:00am.   
You will be blessed!  

Ladies, mark you calendars!   

Ladies class will kick off a new year this 

Tuesday, September 5th with the  

Annual Brunch beginning at 10:00am.   
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and more of the Word each Tuesday  

beginning at 12:45 for Lunch & Learn.  

Please make sure to bring your bibles!  

Sonshine Preschool will host their annual  
Open House on Monday, September 11th, at 
7:00pm.  If you would like to support this  
ministry by providing cookies for their Open 
House, please see the sign-up sheet in the 
foyer.  Cookies need to be dropped off at the 
building by Sunday, September 10th, by 5:00pm. 
 

Also, instead of having a supply drive for  
Sonshine this year, monies that are currently 
being collected in the jug, will go toward 
supporting Sonshine Preschool with  
scholarships and needed supplies.  

Thank you for your support of this precious ministry! 

If you are missing a pair of glasses,  

please check in the ofýce!  

Please welcome our newest members!  
 

Ronnie & Deborah Feeback  
508 Skyline Dr.  

Midlothian, TX 76065  
 

Welcome Ronnie & Deborah,  
Weõre glad youõre here! 

Keenagers will reconvene on Tuesday,  

September 12th beginning at 6:00pm,  

In the fellowship hall.  


